B Ministerie van Defensie

The Hague, 13 February 2015

To: NATO Member States

Subject: 26" NATO Chess Championship

On behalf of the Armed Forces of the Netherlands, we have the honour to invite a
delegation of every NATO Member State to participate in the 26™ NATO Chess
Championship. The tournament will take place in the Netherlands (Amsterdam, 5 - 11t
July 2015).

The format will be a seven-round team and individual Swiss tournament.
Accommodation will be provided for players and officials.

Further detailed information and the enrolment procedure of each team are
included in the attached program.

I look forward to welcome your delegation in the Netherlands.

Commander Defense Force CISM the Netherlands
Principal Director of Business Man ent Head of International Military Sports

Dr. Ir. A.]. de Waard R.W.A.M Driever
Rear Admiral Lieutenant-Colonel
Appendices:

Annex A: Information bulletin
Annex B: Informal Agreement
Annex C: Final Agreement



